
Affected travel areas: 

SIH strongly discourages travel other than commuting to and from work. Per the CDC: there is widespread, ongoing  
transmission of novel coronavirus worldwide. If you have traveled internationally or in the US outside of southern Illinois, 
southwest Indiana, southeast Missouri and western Kentucky in the past 14 days, please contact the HR Hotline at 67828. 

CURRENT COVID-19 Guidance - last updated April 7, 2020 

Proof of Screening 
SIH values Integrity, and our Commitment to Care holds each of us responsible to help keep our patients and co-workers safe. Once an em-

ployee reports for work, we do not require proof of screening. We will use the honor system, and employees should not be re-screened 

when re-entering a building or when traveling to a new location.  


